
 
 
 
Friday, January 10th. 2:20 pm.  
 

Due to the ongoing fires in the area, we are canceling all basketball practices and games 
scheduled for tonight. Please read all the updates below. We ask that you continue to pray for 
our first responders who are bravely fighting these fires, the families who have lost their 
homes, those who have been relocated or otherwise affected, and for the safety and recovery 
of our city during this difficult time.  
  
-There are no practices or games Tonight, Friday, Jan 10th for any teams.  
*5-6div games rescheduled for Feb 28th.  
 

-There is no practice Saturday, Jan 11th, for any team.  
 

-Sunday, Jan 12th games for the 7-8div are on as scheduled.  
 

-Sunday, Jan 12th practices for 9-10div and 11-12div are on as scheduled.  
 

-Sunday, Jan 12th practices for 13-15div are canceled.  
 

-Monday, Jan 13th All practices and games are on as Scheduled.  
*We realize all 13-15div teams will not have had a practice, but they will still play a game on the 
13th. All teams will be in the same situation. The game won’t count toward their record and 
they will play the same team later in the season. Unfortunately, we can not add a Monday to 
the end of the season due to gym constraints.  
  
We plan to release the full season schedule on Monday, Jan 13th. Thank you for your 
understanding and support. We look forward to seeing you in the gym soon. Keep an eye on 
your email and the website for updates, as more changes could occur if local situations 
worsen.   
 

-Shepherd Sports   
 


